
 

 

Team Sherald-Year 1- Summer 2 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you’ve had a lovely half term break. Last half term, Year 1 

learned lots about Space in our topic “What is the best way to 

travel to space?” We discovered an alien crash site and they 

invaded the school! Then we made our own spaceships to help the 

alien get home safe! During the topic we had an amazing time 

learning about the different planets and their properties. Have a 

look at our Class Page on the school website to see more photos 

of our brilliant learning!  

 

Oh, I do like to be beside the seaside, do you? Have you visited 

the beach before? Take a peek into the cool water and rest 

upon the golden sand. Maybe we can kick back in a deckchair and 

do a little reading. What’s your favourite book about the 

seashore? Got your shorts and sunglasses on? Bucket and spade 

at the ready? Take a look as we dive into the history of the 

seaside. How much did The Victorians do to change the seaside? 

Let’s go on an adventure back in time and see their pier! Look 

it’s a Punch and Judy show! How different are seaside holidays 

now? 

Each week, an adult will listen to your child read in school. They are strongly 

encouraged to read daily at home. Please help us by logging their home reading onto 

GoRead and helping children build up their gem collection! Children will continue to 

have access to Spelling Shed and Numbots to practise these crucial skills at home. 

This half term, Team Sherald have PE on Mondays and Thursdays.  

As a team, we will be working hard to help your child achieve their full potential. If 

you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to come and see us. 

 

 

                

 

 

 


